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“Like” us on Facebook     @  Home Builders Association of Greater Calhoun County 

 
Thought for the Day:  “Taste and see that the Lord is good; blessed is the one who takes refuge in 
him.”  Psalm 34:8 
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 Paws for a Cause 
 

This month, the Women’s Council is hosting a donation drive benefiting 
the Cheaha Regional Humane Society and here’s how you can help!  

 To receive a ticket for our door prize at the membership meeting, please 
bring something from the items listed below or make a monetary 

donation.  Thanks in advance for your help! 
Items needed:  Dog or cat treats             Dry food 
                            Wet food            Cat litter 
                            Paper towels                         Dawn blue dish soap                              
                Laundry Detergent               Fabuloso All Purpose Cleaner  
Items may be dropped early at Dunn’s Heating & Cooling or Almaroad Construction in 
Jacksonville, or  Oxford Lumber  or Webb Showroom in Oxford, or the HBAGCC office.  
 

    October  Membership Meeting 
at Classic on Noble 

Tuesday, October 11, 2016 

  Social Time:  6:00 p.m.   Dinner 6:30 p.m. 
 

 
Speaker:  Jason Reid, Regulatory Affairs Director 

 Home Builders Association of Alabama 
 

Jason will speak on current legislative issues and how they will affect the building industry 

Board of Directors Meeting                  

HBAGCC Board Office 

October 11, 2016  

5:15 p.m. 

 
The HBAGCC Women’s Council meets every third Tuesday at 12 noon for a lunch meeting.   Our 
next meeting is October 18th  at Classic on Noble.  Please call or email the office if you would like 

more information.  We would love to have you join us! 

Upcoming Event:  The Home Builders Association of Alabama will have its Annual Convention in 
Nashville this year at the Hilton Nashville Downtown from October 27 – 29, 2016!  Please contact the 
office for more information. 

 

 

 

  

Welcome new Member: 
 

   Grady Electrical Contractor 
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